
 

Telford Infant School 

School Christmas Tree 2017 

‘Bring a Bauble’ 

                         

 

The PTA have kindly agreed to purchase a Christmas Tree for all the 

children to enjoy in school again this year and we shall be decorating it 

on Friday 1st December in readiness for the Christmas Fair. 

This is to let you know that the children are invited to bring in a 

Christmas decoration suitable for hanging on the tree - 

bauble/stocking/star etc - on the morning of Friday 1st 

December.  

You may wish to make one, buy one or bring an old one in – but please, 

please don’t bring in anything that is breakable, that is expensive or that 

has sentimental value. We may not be able to get back 265 decorations 

to their rightful owners but if your child’s name and class are clearly 

marked on the decoration we will try our very best. There is absolutely 

no colour scheme, size requirement etc. - anything goes! 

If you are unable to supply a bauble but would like your child to be 

involved we do have plenty of spares which will be available on the day. 

If you do not wish your child to be involved in this activity please let 

your child’s class teacher know. 

We will remind you of this again nearer the time but wanted to give you 

plenty of notice. 

Many thanks for your support. 


